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Attendance: 94.2% 

  

A Busy Start to the Summer Term! 
 

It has been a busy start to the new Summer term. Our 
Netball team finished 5th in a local Chelmsford schools’ 

tournament on Tuesday – well done to them – they made 
great progress as the games went on.  

We celebrated our winning Easter Egg designs from just 
before the break with some brilliant creativity shown by the 

children (see photos).  
Parent Consultations are next Monday and Thursday with 83% 
of slots being booked. See our letter here for more details on how 
to book or contact remotesupport@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 

with any issues. 
We will be celebrating the King’s coronation with 2 days of themed 
activities (wearing red/white/blue on Friday 5th May).  Please note 
the industrial action letter sent today as well. Finally, it was CLP 

Creativity day – see below for info.  

Mr McTaggart - Headteacher 
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Points Points Points Points 

384 397        334 392 

    

Stars of the Week  

21st April 2023 

Y6 Samuel   George D  Oliver P                    

Y5 Noah   Kelly   Mia      

Y4 Neriah  Leighton-Lei Oliver E    

Y3 Zachary Y  Jenson P  Hallie   
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PE Next week (28th April)  – Friday – Y4 

Reading 

Winners  
4RF -  
90% 

Winners! 

Pegasus had 
their extra 

playtime for 
winning 

Spring Term 
Cup! 

School Meals price rise £2:40 Summer term  

https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk/web/april_2023/649554/cHJldmlld3x8MjAyMy0wNC0yMSAxNDo1MjozOQ%3D%3D
mailto:remotesupport@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk
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Creativity day 

 
Today, children at Barnes 
Farm Junior School, have 

been showcasing their 
creativity to celebrate 

National Creativity Day along 
with other Chelmsford Learning Partnership schools. They 
have been making travel posters, discussing characters from core texts using role 

play and performing poetry using 'Talk for writing'. At BFJS, we are striving to 
encourage children to be creative and develop skills in innovation, collaboration, 

imagination and engagement.  
Mr Williams – Y5 Teacher 

 
BFJS Pupils involved in local show – NEXT WEEK – Weds - Sat! 

 
Members of the Scout and Guide communities from 

around Chelmsford aged from eight upwards are taking 
to the stage for their 64th show, bringing you a 

performance of their own energetic and lively revue. 
 

The show title this year is Our Voice, with the young 
people using theirs to put the show together. Expect 

the usual mix of song, dance, comedy and variety, with 
the enthusiasm and enjoyment from the young cast 
creating an infectious atmosphere for audiences to 

enjoy. Booking website information 
 

Coronation Celebrations 
 

Both Barnes Farm Schools will be marking the King’s coronation with some 
activities which you, as parents, can support. 

On Thursday 4th May (school hall being used as a polling station), the children will 
be able to order a school picnic lunch (or bring their own packed lunch) and eat 
outside on the playground. On Friday, we will be offering a special Royal menu 

along with inviting children (and staff) to wear something red, white and blue to 
mark the national occasion. There will then be a national Bank Holiday on Monday 

8th May. 

https://www.chelmsfordtheatre.co.uk/events/chelmsford-gang-show-2023/

